
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

In Science, we have continued our work 

on rocks. This has involved us 

investigating what the different layers to 

the soil are with an experiment. We have 

also been focusing on the process of how 

a fossil is made which linked with our 

English unit.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 3 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Aarnav, Bella, Jasmyn, 

Elizan, Marysia, Lyra, 

Georgina, William E_P, 

Kara, Hannah, Lara, 

Jahneca, Unashe, Gracie-

Mae & William C 

 

 

In English, we have been 

looking at explanation texts. 

To begin with, we looked at 

the key features and purpose 

of explanations before writing 

our texts explaining how fossils 

are formed. 

We really liked doing the 

research for this – we found 

some amazing facts! 

 

     

This term in PE we have been 

focusing on cricket and athletics. In 

athletics, we have looked at 

sprinting, long distance running, 

relay races, throwing (including 

javelin and shotput) and long jump.  

In cricket we have practised 

throwing and catching, bowling skills 

and learning the basics of kwik- 

cricket. 

Year 3 are always so enthusiastic 

about their PE lessons and the 

warmer weather has certainly 

helped! 

 

 

This month we completed our work on 

fractions. We learnt that fractions with the 

same denominator are really easy to add 

as you simply need to add the numerators.  

We worked hard to order unit and non – 

unit fractions in ascending and descending 

order and looked at the links between 

fractions and decimals. 

 


